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HARVARD UNIVERSITY

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS OZ2138
EMERSON HALL (617) 483-2]19]

January 1ll, 1971

Professor J. Ferrater Mora
Department of Philosophy

Bryn Mawr College

Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010
Dear Professor Mora:

Professor Rawls has asked me to thank you for
your recent letter of recommendation on behalf of
Anna-Teresa Tymieniecka.

Sincerely ;:,ruuz'ﬂ,

Department Secretary
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